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Siem Reap/November 15" 2017

Excellencies,
Dear Colleagues and Friends,

We have the honour to invite you to celebrate with us 20 years of GACP's
engagement in Cambodia and our successful cooperation. We comme-
morate this date with a scientific conference dedicated to the conserva-
tion of Khmer Heritage in the APSARA Conference Hall in Siem Reap on
December 15%, 2017.

GACP conservation scientists and the skilled team of GACP Khmer con-
servators work hand in hand with the APSARA National Authority for the
conservation of the precious monuments in Angkor. Thanks to funding
by the Cultural Preservation Programme of the German Federal Foreign
Office and the TH-Koeln — University of Applied Sciences, GACP could
already preserve large parts of the famous reliefs in Angkor Wat and
many other temples.

We want to express our gratitude to all supporters, colleagues and
friends and look forward to interesting presentations and exciting con-
versations during the symposium.

Please respond until 08. December 2017 for registration to the symposium to:
gacp_cambodia@freenet.de.

With kind regards

LD

Prof. Dr. Hans LEISEN

Director General Project Director
APSARA National Authority German Apsara Conservation Project GACP
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